CITY LAKE COMMISSION CROSSVILLE, TENNESSEE

January 17, 2017

Mayor, Council Member Crossville, Tennessee

Council Members:

At our regular monthly meeting January 16, 2017 the City Lake Commission accepted the resignation of Jim Powers from the Commission. Mr. Powers has been a valuable member of the council for several years but is resigning due to health reasons.

After discussion of possible replacements the Commission voted unanimously to recommend an interested City Council member be appointed to complete Mr. Powers' term. Mr. Powers' term will end in 2018. The late Earl Dean served in this capacity for many years and we feel that it was an asset to both the Council and Commission.

Thank you for your support and consideration.

Sincerely,

City Lake Commission